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July 12/14/15, 2018                            Pentecost 8 
                        
 

Order of Service:                       Divine Service II Folder 
Psalm of the Day:                              Psalm 78, page 95 

Sermon Text & Theme:                                Mark 6:7-13 

                                                                          

Jesus Sends Us Out There! 
1. We go trusting that we are taken care of 

2. We go to take care of others 
   
     

Welcome to St. Paul’s!  May God bless your worship today.  
 

• A T-coil hearing loop system for those with hearing aids is available. 
Also, we have “loop listeners” (headphones).  Please ask an usher.  
 

• Large-print service folders are in the entryway.  These may be helpful 
to visitors because they contain the whole service.  
 

• There is a Child Training Room for parents with small children.  You 
can hear and see the service from this comfortable area. 
 

• Restrooms are to the right as you exit the sanctuary (seating area).   
 

• Please sign our friendship register and pass it along in the pew.   
 

• Service Notes: Please be sure to get a Divine Service II folder.   
 

God’s Word this week:  Faithfully proclaiming God’s Word is hard. Public 
ministers serve as God’s representative to a sinful world, and the world 
does not want to accept God’s truth. The Old Testament prophet Amos 
found that out; Paul and Timothy found that out; Jesus’ newly-called 
apostles would find that out. Yet God has chosen faithful public preachers 
as a way he will have the good news of Jesus come to his chosen ones in all 
nations. Thank God for faithful public preachers and teachers of the gos-
pel! By them Jesus gives us the Bread of Life. 
 

Thank you to our kind volunteers who help clean the church, mow the 
lawn, and help with many other projects.  If you’d like to participate in 
cleaning or mowing, please sign up today.  We can use your help. 

Hymns 
 

241 

 

525 

 

480 v. 1 & 5 

 

530 & 313 

 

293 

http://www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com/


Ushers this weekend are Teams Babler and Schwartz. Next weekend (July 

21/22) ushers will be (Sat) Team 1 (D. Schumacher) and (Sun) Team 16 (B. 
Bruss).  Our greeters are Pam Eckert and Barb Taddey. Next week they 
will be Pam, Trish Babler, and the Carlton Kastorff family.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

July 12 - 22, 2018 
 

7/12 Thu 6:30pm Worship with Communion 
7/14      Sat 6:00pm Blood Pressure Checks (Martin Luther Room)  
  6:30pm Worship with Communion 
7/15 Sun 9:00am Worship with Communion 

7/17 Tue          10:30am Lake View Place Worship 
7/18 Wed 6:30pm Church Council Meeting 
7/19 Thu 6:30pm Worship  
7/21      Sat          6:30pm Worship  
7/22 Sun           9:00am Worship  
                                                             
 

Sunday School Teacher Needed:  We are looking for a Preschool Sunday 
School teacher for the coming school year.  It can be either one individual 
or a "team" dividing responsibility -- however it works best for 
you.  Should you be interested, please contact Pastor Kampman.   We do 
ask that our Sunday School teachers, and all of our members, be faithful in 
worship, setting a positive example for Jesus’ little lambs. 
 

The Voters of the congregation will meet on Sunday, July 29th, after the 
late service at about 10:00am.  We hope our voters will answer the call to 
attend and participate in the action of servant-leadership. 
 

In the Lord’s Supper the Savior gives us his true body and blood in and 
with the bread and wine to forgive sins and strengthen faith.  It is also an 
expression of the unity of faith we enjoy based on our agreement with 
everything the Lord teaches us in the Bible.  Members of the WELS and ELS 
are invited to commune.  Please register in the entryway or pew folder.  
Preparation questions are in the hymnal on page 156.        
 

WLA Band Camps:  For information about WLA Grade School Band 
Camps, go to www.wlabands.org or contact our band director, Kevin 
Ehlke.  Phone: 920-539-4041; email: kehlke@wlavikings.org. 
 

WLA is looking for host families for international students for the next 
school year. Families may host one student or two; for a full year or a 
semester. There is a monthly stipend to cover the cost of room and board. 
If you would like to share your traditions, your culture, and your love for 
the Savior with one of these students, please email kmose@wlavikings.org 
 

http://www.wlabands.org/
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Hot Lunch Position:  St. Paul’s school is looking for a member of our 
congregation who is willing to serve hot lunch two or three days per week 
next school year.  If you are interested in this paid position, please contact 
Mr. Hartwig for more information. 
 

Jesus’ Little Lambs Child Care at Good Shepherd Lutheran in Fond du Lac 
is seeking a qualified person to fill a full time lead teacher position in their 
infant room (the current lead teacher would prefer to work part-time).  
Hours fall between 7:00am and 5:00pm depending on enrollment. An 
Associate’s Degree education or related degree is required. Qualified 
persons should be an active member in a WELS congregation, and have a 
desire to share their love and God’s Word with children and families. If you 
have an interest or have questions, please contact Dede Compton, JLL 
Director, at 921-8500 or jll@gshep.net. 
 

Christian Life Resources' 3rd Annual Golf Outing:   CLR's Golf Outing is 
Friday, Sept. 7, at Ironwood Golf Court, W270N6166 Moraine Drive, Sus-
sex. 9:30am registration/range and 10:30am shotgun start. Event cost is 
$90 and includes lunch and buffet-style dinner. Four-person scramble 
format with 18 holes of golf with cart, range balls, and contests. Plan to 
join us to support Christian Life Resources (Lutherans for Life). To regis-
ter, visit www.clrevents.com or call 414-376-0594. 
 

Camp Phillip will host its sixth annual 5K run/walk on Sunday, Sept. 2.  
For more information about this fun event or other WELS camp opportuni-
ties for families, please visit www.campphillip.com.   
 

Flowers this week are from Craig and Lisa Freiberg in thanksgiving to God 
for their 28th wedding anniversary on July 14th.  We congratulate and 
thank them! 

 

If anyone has a heart for our special ministries program and would 
like to support it monetarily, St. Paul’s pays the ARC of Fond du Lac $5 per 
worshiper to transport them here and back home for our monthly Worship 
at the Cross service for the developmentally disabled.  St. Paul’s transpor-
tation costs for the past 7 months were $750.  If helping this outreach 
ministry interests you, please mark your gift “WATC” and put it in the 
plate or bring it to the office.  Any amount will help.  Thank you very much!  

 

“Make sure that nobody pays back wrong for wrong, but always 
try to be kind to each other and to everyone else” (1 Thess 5:15). 
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National LWMS Rally Report 

 

 From June 21-24, 1,450 women attended the 55th annual Lutheran Wom-
en’s Missionary Society (LWMS) convention held in Green Bay. Special guests 
included members from our mission field on the Apache reservation and 
members of South Asian Lutheran Evangelical Mission, WELS’ sister church 
body in Hong Kong.  
 The LWMS serves Jesus “by increasing awareness of, interest in, and 
support of the mission outreach of the Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Syn-
od.” The convention features WELS missionaries sharing stories from their 
mission fields, worship services and devotions, and displays that offer more 
information about WELS’ missions and the organizations that support them. 
 One highlight was the keynote presentation by Rev. Kirk Massey and Rev. 
Gary Lupe, Apache pastors who told attendees about the 125 years of God’s 
grace during which WELS has been sharing God’s Word on the Apache reser-
vation. As Massey presented the history of the mission field, Lupe entertained 
the audience with stories from his life and ministry. To learn more about the 
Apache mission field, visit nativechristians.org.   
 Wendy Wright, from Joplin, Mo., shared her story of how she was inspired 
by a presentation at the 2017 LWMS convention to pursue opening a home 
mission in her community. As she noted, “On April 12, [our core group] heard 
that we were selected as a new WELS mission! Only 10 months after God 
provided the seed at the last convention, he prepared the soil and watered it . 
. . and we are now rejoicing in seeing a home mission sprout up in Joplin, 
Mo.!”  
 Every year, local LWMS circuits collect offerings for one Home and one 
World Missions project.  Over the course of 2017–18, the LWMS raised 
$37,985 each for Cameroon projects and the Caribbean Scholarship Fund. The 
LWMS also raised $49,443.57 for feeding Jesus’ lambs in Nepal through its 
kids c.a.r.e program. “We thank the women of the LWMS for this generous 
support,” says Rev. Keith Free, administrator of WELS Home Missions. “The 
LWMS is an active partner with both Home and World Missions.”  For infor-
mation on the 2018-19 mission projects and to learn more about the 2019 
LWMS convention being held in Des Moines, Iowa, from June 27-30, visit 
lwms.org. To view recorded sessions from this June’s convention, go to 
livestream.com/welslive. 
 Also of note, our fellow St. Paul’s member, Trish Babler, was reelected to 
the LWMS Board of Directors and continues to serve as its communications 
coordinator.  We are grateful to Trish for serving LWMS with her time and 
talents! 


